
 

 
July 16, 2018 
 
Dear Red Oak Families: 
 
It is with great excitement that I welcome you to our 2018-2019 school year!  I am very 
excited to be your newly appointed Principal of Red Oak Elementary School.  It is my 
distinct honor and privilege to lead a school with such a rich tradition of excellence. 
Personally, I have 23 years experience as an educator and administrator in elementary 
education.  I so look forward to working with each student and family as partners in 
learning. 
 
Along with teachers and staff, we will continue to work hard to ensure each student 
reaches their individual potential while becoming compassionate and creative global 
citizens of the 21st century in a safe, nurturing environment.  
 
Our learning community here at Red Oak is a true partnership and we invite all of our 
families to take part in our school and PFA events. There are many opportunities 
available such as volunteering in classrooms, field trips, and special events. Along with 
fun school-wide events, we encourage you to participate in activities such as our yearly 
Jog-A-thon, Bowling Night, Fall dance, and Spring event. You are welcome to all of our 
events and I invite you to join in all the fun happening at Red Oak Elementary! 
 
Please feel free to visit the Oak Park Unified School District website 
www.oakparkusd.org/roes​ for more information about all of our programs or reach out 
and contact us at (818) 707-7972 or directly by email ​slafrenz@opusd.org​. 
 
On behalf of our community of students, parents, and staff, I welcome you to another 
amazing year of doing great things for our kids at Red Oak Elementary School! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Stacy La Frenz 
Principal 
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